January 22, 2021

Dear Families,
We are pleased to announce that our registration process begins during Catholic Schools Week on February 1, 2021. As we begin this process, I would like to sincerely thank you for choosing Maternity B.V.M. School. I know it has been a challenge mentally and financially, and your bravely and commitment to enroll your child(ren) at B.V.M. does not go unnoticed, which leads us to share some exciting news with you! 
We are pleased to announce that THERE IS A TUITION FREEZE FOR THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR! 
To show our appreciation to all of the families in our supportive community who have financially committed to this school year we are not increasing tuition next year! 
IMPORTANT DATES:
Early registration at a discounted price runs February 1st through February 12th  
**Families who register during this time will be entered into a raffle for NO FEES for the 2021-2022!
The non-refundable fee is: $50 per student
Early registration after February 15th-Feburary 26th
** Families who register during this time will be entered into a raffle for a set of gym uniform and red polo for the 2021-2022!
The non-refundable fee is: $75 per student 
Registration after March 1st-Ongoing	Comment by Teacher: I removed ‘regular’; I felt the use of that word disincentivizes people from registering early
The non-refundable fee is: $100 per student 
Tuition Rates for 2020-2021
	One Child 
	$4600

	Two Children 
	$6300

	Three Children
	$7800

	Four Children
	$9500

	Five Children 
	$11250



Families who refer another family to the school will receive a $200 voucher towards tuition!  
ALL families will need to re-apply for financial aid which will be available in mid-March. Financial aid will be awarded in May. Families who do not receive the Tax Credit Scholarship can apply for financial assistance by completing an online FACTS application. While scholarships are available, funding is limited. Financial aid will be administered on a first come first served basis. 
On behalf of our entire school, we look forward to working with your family for the upcoming 2021-2022 academic year. Please contact our school office if you have any questions regarding the information in this letter. Thank you! 
Sincerely, 
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